
 

NIRB File No.: 08QN055 
NWB File No.: 3BM-CLY0308 

 
May 23, 2008 
 
Bhabesh Roy 
Municipal Planning Engineer 
Baffin Region, GN-CGS, Box 379 
Pond Inlet, NU X0A 0S0 
 
Via email: broy@gov.nu.ca 
 
Re: Notice of Part 4 Screening for Bhabesh Roy’s “Wastewater Treatment Facility-Sewage 

lagoon” project proposal 
 
Dear Bhabesh Roy: 
 
On May 5, 2008 the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) received Government of Nunavut-
Community & Government Services Wastewater Treatment facility-Sewage Lagoon project proposal 
from CG&S.  NIRB has assigned this project proposal file number 08QN055. 
 
The project is located in Clyde River, Baffin Region, within the municipal boundary of Clyde River. 
 
The project activities include: 
 

 Wastewater Treatment 
 Sewage or grey water disposal 
 Construction Channeling 
 Cut and/or Fill Removal of vegetation 
 River/ stream/ lake crossing or work/ bridge Site restoration (fertilization/ grubbing/ scarification/ 

spraying/ recontouring) 
 Soil testing Soil disposal/ Soil storage 

 
All documents received and pertaining to this project proposal can be obtained from NIRB’s ftp site at 
http://ftp.nirb.ca/SCREENINGS/ACTIVE%20SCREENINGS/08QN055-GN-CGS%20-
%20Clyde%20River%20Quarry/1-SCREENING/01-APPLICATION/ including: 
 

 NIRB Part 1 Summary Application Form in English 
 Non technical Project Proposal summary in English 
 Non technical Project Proposal summary in Inuktitut 
 CGS Application for Quarry Permit 

 
Pursuant to Part 4, Article 12 of the Nunavut Land Claims Agreement (NLCA), NIRB shall proceed to 
screen the Project Proposal.  NIRB may request additional information at any time during the process.  



 

NIRB will copy you on screening process related correspondence and upload related documents to the 
above ftp site for public access. 
 
NIRB is copying interested Parties and municipalities most affected by Wastewater Treatment Facility 
(Sewage Lagoon) in the Hamlet of Clyde River project proposal with this letter, and we invite interested 
persons to comment directly to the NIRB by June 13, 2008. 
 
NIRB would like Parties to provide comments regarding: 

 Whether the project proposal is likely to arouse significant public concern; and if so, why; 
 Whether the project proposal is likely to cause significant adverse eco-systemic and socio-

economic effects; and if so, why; 
 Whether the project is of a type where the potential adverse effects are highly predictable and 

mitigable with known technology, (please provide any recommended mitigation measures); and 
 Any matter of importance to the Party related to the project proposal. 

 
Please send your comments to the attention of NIRB’s Manager of Environmental Administration Leslie 
Payette by email at lpayette@nirb.ca or via fax at (867) 983-2594. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact NIRB’s Technical Advisor, Paul Mikiyungiak 
at (867) 983- 4619 or pmikiyungiak@nirb.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(original signed by:) 
 
Paul Mikiyungiak 
Technical Advisor 
 
Cc Distribution List 

Phyllis Beaulieu, Manager of Licensing- NWB 
 

Attachments:  
Comment Form 

 


